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Morning Nursery Class  

January 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We would like to wish you all a ‘Happy New Year! Welcome back to school and to 
what will be a busy term in Nursery with lots of exciting learning taking 
place in term 2.  Here are some reminders for you. 
 
‘Traditional Tales’ topic. 
This term we are learning all about traditional tales. Please see our topic web 
overleaf.   
 
Book Changing Day  
Book changing day continues on Thursday from 11.15am.  
  
Coats 
Each child will need a coat in school everyday as we do indoor and outdoor 
lessons. 
 
Jewellery 
Children are not allowed to wear jewellery at school.  If they have their ears 
pierced they are only allowed to wear studs and these must be removed on PE 
days.   
 
PE  
Our PE day is still on a Wednesday. Children need to have their earrings  
removed before they come to school.  To assist with getting changed please 
could your child wear socks and not tights. 
 
Attendance 
We believe that good attendance at school should start in the Early Years. To 
encourage this we will be continuing to celebrating weekly 100% attendance 
every Friday. Children who have attended all week will continue to receive a 
certificate and choose a small prize. Please  could we remind you that if  
someone different is collecting your child, please inform staff at the door or 
the office.  
 
Change of clothes 
Please could we remind you to send your child with a spare set of named 
clothes in a named bag which can be kept in school at all time. 
 
Snack time 
Please could we remind you that we still require a weekly contribution of 50p 
to put towards a wide variety of snacks including yogurts, bread sticks, 
cheese biscuits and other special items such as for cooking, baking and food 
tasting.  
 
Chinese New Year 
Children will be celebrating Chinese New Year on Thursday  23rd January.  I 
would like to invite you into the classroom to enjoy some activities with your 
child on Thursday 23rd January from 8.30-9.30am. 
 
I am always available at the end of the day should you wish to speak to me.  I 
look forward to this being a busy and productive term with your child’s 
learning and development moving forwards. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Howard  
Nursery Teacher  
 
 
 


